E-mail- eepwddeogarh@gmail.com

OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDING ENGINEER, DEOGHARH (R&B) DIVISION, DEOGARH

Letter No. ¢/ SY3 [bate D5 1o 2921?'

To

The Principal,
Notre Dame Academy
Devamata Nagar, Sunamunda
Suguda, Deogarh
Sub:- Regarding Safety certificate of Notre Dame Academy, Devamata Nagar,

Sunamunda, Suguda, Deogarh.
Ref :- Your Letter No.007 dt.22.08.2024.
Sir,

With reference to the letter on the subject cited above, it is to inform you
that, the above building has been inspected by the Asst. Executive Engineer, Deogarh
(R&B) Sub-Division on date 03.09.2024. As per his inspection report the school
building is structurally safe under normal condition.

Therefore, it is to certify that, the building is safe for school activities under
normal condition.
This certificate is valid for a period of 01 ( One) year for date of issue subject

to regular up keep satisfactory annual maintenance.

Yours faithfully
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Memo No.[jRlyY Date. DS~ IP-2074 e

Copy forwarded to the Asst Executive Engineer, Deogarh (R&B) Sub-Division

ling Engineer
$aXPovision

for information and necessary action with reference to his letter No. 1026 dtd.
03.10.2024.




